
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

June 2022 issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

 

15th – Margaret  

21st – Mary Doris  

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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June  2022 Entertainment 
 

In-House activities  

2nd, 3rd &  4th June    

Queens 70th Platinum Jubilee Celebrations!!! 

BBQ Garden Party (weather permitting) 

Buffet 

Red, White and Blue dress up days! 

6th – Cheryl – singing for us @ 2pm 

16th June - Bus trip out with Tea and Cake  

Gardening 

 Scrabble, Jenga, Puzzles and Word Searches 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Observation Games 

Indoor Golf 

Singalong with Rosa 



                         



                     

                                                 

 

  

  

 

 

 



 

 

 



 



 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



Getting to know our staff 

In the spotlight this month.... 

“Employee of the Month” 

               Well Done Egle!! 



Rosa’s Round Up 
Hi all, 

We are already in June and have lots of fun things planned. At the beginning 

of this month we will be celebrating the Queens Platinum 70th Jubilee with 

a lovely Garden Party. We have already been doing lots of Arts and Crafts, 

we are in the process of making our own commemorative plates to go on 

the walls and we have been frantically painting and colouring, lots of Royal 

decorations to go up! We have enjoyed reminiscing about the Queen and 

personal experiences our Residents have had of her and also memories of 

the Coronation, it’s been lovely! 

We went out on the Mini Bus for the first time in a couple of years for 

Teacakes, Coffee and Pots of Tea at one of our local garden centres, as you 

can see from the photos we had an amazing time, its sometimes the 

simplest things that mean the most, we had a jolly good look around at 

everything and the staff at Elm Court were very lovely and helpful. 

We were lucky enough to have a fantastic new singer who got all the 

Residents up dancing and singing along! The Residents absolutely loved 

him and we will definitely will be getting him back to sing for us again!! 

We also celebrated our second 101 year old’s birthday this May…Happy 

Birthday Pauline! Our singer went into her room and performed “Happy 

Birthday” and did a little medley of tunes, especially for her. 

We are so pleased we have the lovely Cheryl singing for us at the beginning 

of June to finish off the Jubilee weekend with a BANG!  

Talking of 101 year olds , one of our lovely carers brought her baby in and 

all the residents were thrilled, no one more than Molly who is 101! We 

managed to take some smashing photos of them both, there is 100 years 

between Molly and Cody...Isn’t that just mind-blowingly beautiful!! Just 

look at the joy on both their faces! 

Have a safe and healthy June, Love to all… 

Rosa xx 


